
From: Kevin Halverson   
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:21 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] Docket HP24-001 Application for a permit to Construct a Carbon Dioxide Transmission 
Pipeline 
 
 

 
I am a shareholder for Glacial Lakes Energy.  At this time I do not support putting up the pipeline. We 
should not be piping CO2 to be dumped underground in another state.  The only reason I can see why 
the Ethanol plants want to do it, is so they can get more and more wasteful  government 
subsidies.                          signed Kevin Halverson  
                  
                 Watertown, SD. 57201 
                  
                  
 




